
For the attention of the General Manager / 
Planning Manager / Planning Department

Comment

We request that there be no lights whose brightness or direction invade our privacy. 
View from our East outlook, & night stargazing, are of primary importance to us.

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia 
Foundation for the public good. View this application on PlanningAlerts

Sent: 28/08/2019 2:05:38 PM
Subject: Comment on application DA2019/0833

Application DA2019/0833
Address 13 Bruce Street, Mona Vale NSW 2103
Description Alterations and additions to a dwelling house
Name of commenter Robert Brian Harvie & Miri Frances Craig
Address of commenter 15 Bruce St. Mona Vale 2103
Email of commenter harviecraig@gmail.com


